


30TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
DECEMBER 7, 2008 

Tone 5 
 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 8 – DECEMBER 14, 2008 
 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 8 6:30 PM GREAT VESPERS FOR THE CONCEPTION BY ST. ANNE 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 9 8:30 AM LITURGY – THE CONCEPTION BY ST. ANNE OF THE MOTHER OF GOD 
  SPECIAL INTENTION 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 10 6:30 PM SMALL VESPERS 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 13 8:30 LITURGY ✠ EUGENIA ANDREENA LOZNYCKY; REQ: BILL AND 

DARLENE LOZNYCKY 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 14 10:00 AM LITURGY  FOR ALL PARISHIONERS 
 
 

Pastoral Visit by Bishop Richard 
Bishop Richard, will make a pastoral visit to our parish next Sunday, December 14th. We 
will have one Liturgy (bilingual) that Sunday so that the whole parish community can 
celebrate with our Bishop. Following the Hierarchical Divine Liturgy there will be a Mexican 
Themed parish luncheon. Cost will be $10/person or $25/family. Please purchase your 
tickets today, December 7th, so that we can get an accurate count of those attending. We 
are looking for Mexican table cloths and Mexican decorations… please contact Xenia Moore. 
 In preparation for the bishop’s visit, we would like to have a choir practice: Please talk to 
Luke Miller so we can set up a time. There will also be a practice with any young men who 
would like to serve as acolytes for the Hierarchical Divine Liturgy. Please contact Fr. James 
if you are interested in serving. 
 

Просфора – Prosphora Baking 
On Saturday, December 20th, everyone – especially the youth – is invited to help bake prosphora 
to be distributed to all our families at the December 21st Divine Liturgy. We will begin at 4:00PM 
and end with Vespers around 6:00 PM. 
 

Let’s go Caroling! 
Between December 25 and February 2 we will be organizing visits to our parishioners, shut-ins, 
and nursing homes. If you are interested in participating or you would like to be visited or you 
know of someone who would like to be visited, please contact Xenia Moore or Fr. James.  
 

Church Decorating 
Please come on Monday, December 22nd at 10:00 AM to help decorate the Church for the feast of 
the Nativity of our Lord.  
 

Prayers For Those Serving In The Military 
Let us especially remember in our prayers those family members and friends who are actively 
serving our country in the Armed Forces. Please submit any names of those you would like 
remembered in the Liturgies to Fr. James. 



Catechism for Youth and Young Adults 
Catechism classes for the youth and young adults (5-18) will begin in January. 
Registration forms are available in the church hall. Please return them to Fr. James by 
December 7th so that the appropriate number of needed texts can be ordered. The 
schedule and cost for the classes will be determined once the number of students has 
been finalized. 

Christmas Cards 
Ukrainian Christmas Cards are for sale in the Church Hall. Please see Mary Kitt to 
purchase. 

“Open Wide Your Hearts!” – Share 2008 
 In the past few weeks, most of you should have received a letter from our bishop, The Most 
Reverend Richard S. Seminak, announcing Share 2008 Ukrainian Catholic Appeal. The 
purpose of this appeal is to invite you to share some of the blessings God has given you with your 
Eparchy, which serves our parish in many essential ways. This appeal will be conducted in all 47 
of our parishes and missions through January 18. Each parish and mission has been given a goal 
to reach to help Bishop Richard meet current eparchial expenses and plan for the future growth of 
our Eparchy. Our parish goal is $8400.00. If we exceed our goal, our parish will be reimbursed 
50% of the excess amount over our goal. 
 Please support Share 2008 as best as you can. For those of us who can stretch a little, we are 
asked to give a gift of 1% of our annual salary or at least $300 a family unit (this breaks down to 
about $6 a week). Whatever you give, however, will be most appreciated. 
 Please mail your contribution or place it in the collection basket during the coming weeks of 
the appeal. If you did not receive your letter from Bishop Richard, there are extras available in the 
back of the church. 
 Jesus asks us to commit ourselves to be good stewards of the gifts entrusted to us, to share 
our time, our talent and our treasure as an outward sign of the love and gratitude we have for 
Him. Giving of our time, talent and treasure is not about giving until it hurts. Rather, it is about 
sharing the gifts that God has bestowed upon you, especially at this time of the year. Please give 
substantially of yourself and your resources – please open wide your hearts and support Share 
2008 Ukrainian Catholic Appeal. 
 

Your Prayers Please! 
Please remember in your prayers those people of our parish who are in 
hospitals, care homes and those who are not able to join us actively in our 
community. Remember especially the following: Susie Boyko, Sonia Cronin, 
Bohdanchik James, Lesya Loznycky, Ken McDonald, Sophia Skop, and 
Ariadna Wall. Please let Fr. James know if there is anyone who should be 
added to this list. 

Sunday Collection: November 30, 2008: 
8:00 AM $102.00 
10:00 AM $598.00 
Total: $700.00 
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